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As editor of the 1962 REBEL, I would like to take this opportunity
to express my sincere appreciation to everyone who has helped make
this publication possible. With the help of my staff and the faculty offi-
cers connected, we have made a reality out of a fond wish.

It has been our principal aim to produce a yearbook that will always
keep our memories, companions, and experiences recorded on its pages.
We hope with all sincerity that the 1962 REBEL will renew our memories
in years to come of this most important phase of our lives.

In conclusion, I would like to thank Captain George Martin for the
time and work that he so generously gave to help make our wish come
true, and the influence he placed on this publication.

JOHN W. CHRISTMAS,
Editor-in-Chief.
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